
 

 

Headteacher’s Weekly Newsletter 

 

Friday 4th April 2025  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We’ve had a wonderful week in school before we end for the Easter Holidays.  

Pupils have been representing school at the annual Merseyside Swimming Gala, taking part 

in fun Easter-related activities and celebrating their many achievements of the term. 

We also took time this week to hold a special assembly to wish Mr. Roberts a very happy 

retirement after 15 years at St Vincent’s. 

House Points as we end the week are Ash (86), Oak (91), and Elm (101).  

Congratulations to Charlotte who joined me for the headteachers hot chocolate this 
afternoon. Charlotte received full marks in her class quizzes and finished 2nd gaining a silver 
medal in her first ever swimming gala. Very well done Charlotte! 
 
A slightly shorter newsletter this week – and all pupils have been provided with a full Easter 
newsletter. You can also access this via the school website. 
 
Wishing all an enjoyable Easter break. 
 
Best wishes,  
 
Mr D Swanston  
 
Headteacher  
 


